CITY OF VALLEJO

HOUSING ELEMENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE

The Planning and Housing Division are accepting letters of interest from residents
to serve on the 2009 Housing Element Advisory Committee. State required
Housing Elements are part of a City’'s General Plan and are designed to address
the existing and projected housing needs of all economic segments of the city.

Interested individuals are not required to have a professional affiliation or
background in housing or planning issues, but should have an interest in housing
needs. The City’s goal is to have a broad cross-section of Committee members
which represent all stakeholders in Vallejo.

Committee members will be expected to attend up to three housing element
workshop meetings conducted by the housing consultant selected by the city.
Meeting times will be during the week, late afternoon to early evening.

Letters of interest should include a brief statement of why you wish to serve on the
Committee; a description of your stakeholder interest or affiliation, i.e. realtor,
affordable housing advocate, etc; and your contact information (including email
contact).

Letters of interest should be mailed to the following address by July 22, 2008:

City of Vallejo

Planning Division

Attn: Don Hazen, Planning Manager
555 Santa Clara Street

Vallejo, CA 94590

If you have any questions regarding this project, please call or email the project
planner, Marcus Adams, at (707) 648-5392, marcusadams@ci.vallejo.ca.us
before the above listed date.




